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I OBJECT to the proposed development of Brooklands farm, Whitstable. 
 
This would be an environmentally disaster. The sewers in Whitstable were never designed to take the amount of 
sewage produced now, without adding to the problem. Dumping more sewage into the sea can not be the 
answer.  
We have had hose pipe bans some summers, even after wet winters. 
 
Our local roads are already full of pot holes, and in a shocking condition. We have issues with flooding in 
Chestfield, the road under the bridge has been impassable several times this winter. 
Most of South street doesn’t even have footpaths, and yet it will become a rat run. 
 
There are not enough dentists or doctors, waiting times are ridiculous, thats if you can even get an appointment. 
 
Whitstable simply doesn’t have the infrastructure to sustain a development of this size. 
 
Andrew Church,   
 

 You don't often get email from  Learn why this is important  




